
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Traffic Advisory 
 

April 25, 2017 
 

Removal of Median Crossovers along Highway 22X 
 

Locations: Three access roads in the median of Highway 22X 

 One road crossover between 69 Street S.W. and 53 Street S.W. 

 Two road crossovers between 53 Street S.W. and 37 Street S.W. 

Impact: Permanent removals 
 
Reason: Construction of new eastbound lanes for the Southwest Calgary Ring Road 

Scheduled Implementation Date: Early May 2017  

Alternative Access: Access will be maintained at 69 Street S.W., 53 Street S.W. and 37 Street S.W.  
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